
Join Shelby County Government for an upcoming public hearing on the county's application to 
the National Disaster Resilience Competition - a $1 billion federal grant intended to prepare 
communities for future disasters and improve overall quality of life.  
 
Three public hearings will be held in the month of October in order to present the draft 
application, activities, and designs for improving resilience in areas hard hit by severe storms 
and floods in April and May 2011. For more information, visit www.resilientshelby.com. 
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